
Dear 

On behalf of the National Association of REALTORS® (NAR), I am pleased to invite 
you to attend the 2025 REALTORS® Legislative Meetings & Trade Expo in 
Washington, DC on May 31-June 5, 2025.  The National Association of REALTORS® is 
America’s largest trade association, representing about 1.5 million members, 
including NAR’s institutes, societies, and councils, involved in all aspects of the 
residential and commercial real estate industries. 

About 8,000 real estate professionals from United States are expected to attend the  
REALTORS® Legislative Meetings & Trade Expo. These meetings are where NAR  
members take an active role to advance public policy in the real estate industry and  
focus on the legislative issues that affect real estate in the U.S. The expo features 100 
exhibits, offering real estate-related goods and services. 

During your stay in the United States, you will not be remunerated by NAR, nor can  
you be engaged in any employment. NAR will cover your round-trip economy class  
airfare and four (4) nights of accommodation for you in addition to your conference 
registration. You will be responsible for other expenses that include visa fees, ground 
transportation, meals and travel insurance.  We understand you may want to  
explore the Washington area or visit colleagues and friends before or after the event. 
Thus, your travel to the U.S. may be approximately from May 31-June 5, 2025. 

Please visit our website at www.NAR.realtor/Global for more details about the 
event. There will be a special presentation from one of NAR’s legislative lobbyists, 
explaining what makes NAR so successful in working with the government in 
drafting legislation. We look forward to your participation at our conference. 

Sincerely, 

Holly Becker 

Holly Becker  
Manager, Global Alliances and Business Development 
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